
Wilmington, Delaware. 

January 16, 1936 

We wish to advise you that your reception 

report ofMonday, January 13: 1936 from 1:48 to 2:00 a.m. 
EST 

is correct. We thank you for writing to us and 

Delaware Broadcasting Co. trust that we may hear from you 
Radio tion ?ULM 

J¡ Gorman ''Talsh 
tation Manager 

again regarding the reception 

of our broadcasting programs. 


